
Sent: 14 Aprii 2014 11:22 
To: Planning 
Subject: OBJECTION TO PROPOSED BASEMENT EXTENSION AT 35 SOUTH HILL PARK NW3 

12014/193S/P 

Categories: Orange Category 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
would like to object to the above proposal on the grounds of damage to the substructure of neighbouring 

houses as well as to the environment during any building work that will take place. This part of Hampstead 
is already pock-marked with basement extensions with resulting cracks to neighbouring buildings and I 
know for a fact that South Hill Park has suffered subsidence over the last fifteen years in the wake of 
previous work, which, in at least one case, has lead to temporary evacuation and re-housing. The houses 
are already substantial and Ican see no justification for  putting the neighbourhood at risk in such a way. 
Yours faithfully, 
Piers Plowright 


